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Message from the Headteacher
Next Year

I can’t quite believe this is the last newsletter of the year. Before I say my thank yous; I just want to let you
know a few changes for September. Firstly, the school day is changing to 8.45- 3.15. This will mean that
the gates will be open at 8.35am. From comments from the parent questionnaires, parents and children
will be able to wait in the front playground. However, apart from Years 5 and 6 children must be
accompanied by an adult.

The other change is Mrs Bates will be out of class and will be taking up the role of Inclusion Manager.
Along with her role as Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO) she will also be in charge of our
pastoral and nurture provision.

HT Active will run from 3.15-5.15pm, costs remain the same. Extra curricular clubs will run from 3.15-4
and be charged at £4 per session, choir will continue to be free. A list of clubs for the first half term is
below:

Monday Art
Tuesday Outdoor sport

Thursday Choir

We have a taster day in September for an outside football coach to run a club. More information on this
will be available in September.

Thank Yous!

Thank you to the Governors for giving up their time and all of their hard work in steering our wonderful
school into the successful place it is.

Thank you to all the different adults who have taught you over the last year. Many of you will have a
favourite, others will remember the lessons that inspired you but most of all I hope you feel the love that
they have had for you and their passion to help you be the best you can be.

Most of all I’d like to say a huge thank you to Year 6, the class of 2022.
Right from the very start, you have been AMAZING. You have packed a great deal into your time at HT.
You have shown yourselves to be thoughtful, accepting of challenge, fun, motivated, socially conscious,
passionate speakers and communicators, hard workers, but most of you have taken responsibility for your
learning and had great fun along the way.

If I am to reflect on their great involvement in school life, it would be that they represent all that is good
at HT, providing hope and joy in our lives. They have just been FABULOUS!!

So, I would just like to say ‘Thank you’ to them for being unique and wonderful and you’ll all be missed.

I think you know how immensely proud we are of you - we know that you will continue to SHINE.

You will have bright futures, happy and fulfilled lives because you recognise that you can make a
difference. Always be kind, show love and be caring and continue to work hard for your dreams, because
that’s what we do at Holy Trinity.

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


The Prayer
May the road rise up to meet you.
May the wind be always at your back.
May the sun shine warm upon your face;
the rains fall soft upon your fields           
and until we meet again,                                   
may God hold you in the                         
palm of His hand.

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Ernie, Jasper

Year 1 – Aimie, Hannah, Whole Class

Year 2 – Gleb, Joel, Clemmie

Year 3 – Isla, Fenn, Mimi

Year 4 – Cayzer, Daisy, Anais

Year 5 – Freddie, Sienna, Phoebe

Year 6 – Whole Class
Year 6 Entrepreneur Project

This year’s Year 6 Entrepreneur project raised an
impressive £317 which will be going to the charity,
Cancer Research.

The Gold Sports Mark 
for Holy Trinity

We are pleased to announce that we have achieved
a Gold Sports Mark this year for our commitment
and engagement to the School Games for 2021/22.
A big thank you to all the
parents and carers who
have supported and dedicated
time to ensuring the
children were able to
participate in the range of
competitions that have been
provided to us from the School Sports Partnership.

Art Competition 
Winners

Matthew Ramsay

Isla Vanheems

Aimie Toplass

Highly Commended
Luna Jeffery

Sienna Gascoigne

Ingrd Clayson-Ward

Well done everyone!



One More Step Along the Road for Year 6



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Summer Term

Wednesday 20th July End of Term Mass & Year 6 Memories

Wednesday 20th July
School Closes for Summer at 12.05pm

PTA Tuck Shop  & Uniform Sale 

Dates for Autumn Term

Friday 2nd September Reception and Year 6 Return to School 

Monday 5th September All Pupils in School 

Monday 12th September
Year 6 Bikeability

PTA AGM

Tuesday 13th September
Year 6 Bikeability

Year 5 Swimming Begins (NEW)

Wednesday 14th September Footykids Football Day 

Monday 19th September Year 6 Bikeability

Tuesday 20th September Year 6 Bikeability

Friday 23rd September PTA Welcome Disco

Monday 10th October School Photographer (NEW)

Friday 21st October INSET (NEW)

Half Term Monday 24th – Friday 28th October

Monday 31st October INSET (NEW)




